2 April 2020

Attention: Farhad Alifarhani
Columbus Consolidated Government
Department of Engineering

P.0. Box 1340

Columbus, GA 31902

Re: Hampton Inn Canopy on 12" ST.

Dear Ali:

This letter is being submitted by the Owner of the Hampton Inn Hotel project at 1201
Broadway, Columbus, Georgia 31901, in support of our request for a permanent encroachment
of the hotel entrance canopy over the right of way of 12" st. The encroachment is 14’-10” onto
the right of way for a length of 30°’-0". The south edge of the canopy will be 4’-0” back of the

curb line.

This letter acknowledges that Family Holdings SUB, LLC, Owner of the project, would remove
the canopy in its entirety at no cost to the City of Columbus should it be required by the City to
access the right of way better. Please place this request for a permanent encroachment on the
City Council Agenda at the earliest date possible.

Best Regards,
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